Scott E. Knief

Superintendent of Schools ph. (508) 866-6160 fax (508) 866-2920 KniefS@carver.org



Dr. Meredith Erickson

Assistant Superintendent of Teaching and Learning ph. (508) 866-6172 EricksonM@carver.org

CARVER PUBLIC SCHOOLS

3 Carver Square Boulevard, Carver, Massachusetts 02330-1200

August 2, 2023

Dear Parents and Guardians,

Mrs. Phyllis Bowie has officially notified the district of her plan to retire from her position as Athletic Director at Carver Middle High School effective Monday, August 7, 2023. We would like to thank Mrs. Bowie for her 17 years of service to the Carver Community and we wish her well in her retirement.

I am pleased to announce that Mr. Christopher Carbone has accepted the position of Interim Athletic Director for the 2023-2024 school year beginning on Tuesday, August 8, 2023. Mr. Carbone has 5 years of experience as the Athletic Director for the Uxbridge and Stoughton Public Schools. He has a Master's of Education from Endicott College in Athletic Administration and is a Certified Athletic Administrator by the National Interscholastic Athletic Administrators Association. Prior to serving as an Athletic Director, Mr. Carbone was an Athletic Department Assistant and coach at Milton Academy. He has experience coaching Track and Field, Strength and Conditioning, Cross Country and Football at the High School level.

Please join me in welcoming Mr. Carbone. He is looking forward to working with our students, families and staff.

Scott Knief

Superintendent

Jan C. Hand